
 

 

PRS Student Voice 

3RD March 2025 with Mrs Abdel-Karim and James Koppert 

 

 

• Students said 15 minutes for lunch better than 20 minutes. It was discussed 

that some people need longer to eat 

• Pupils would like swimming lessons for PE.  

• Students would like to go outside more. Students made suggestions but also 

saw the issue is that there is no space that is flat to carry out their ideas.  

• Can the developers of Westwood provide MUGA as part of the development 

as they often have to provide a community aspect? James to ask  

(Update. James contacted YPG Developments who bought the site, but the 

company has gone into liquidation. Enquiring to find out who owns the site 

now) 

• Picnic benches outside would be nice 

• In the Summer can we have a water fight? 

• Students would like some Playground activities.  

 

 

Responses: 

• Lunch time is now 25 minutes long. 

• We have tried to access some swimming for pupils but there is limited 

availability in the Scarborough area. This will be looked at for the new 

academic year. 

• Pupils are able to go outside during their lunch time – Some poor behaviour 

by some pupils has limited the time allowed outside sadly. 

• The new owners are focusing on the development of the site next door for 

sheltered housing and other accommodation. We are currently seeking some 

advice regarding funding for a MUGA although our site space is very limited 

so the size would not be appropriate for community use which means that 

funding is unavailable. 

• We can purchase some benches for outside. 

• As part of outside activities or enrichment a water fight may be possible 

dependent on staff agreement for supervision. 

• If pupils would like to suggest some activities, we can purchase them. This 

needs to come from the Pupil Voice as often things are suggested by staff 

that pupils do not want to participate in.  

 

 


